
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 2/26/2010 3:20:36 PM

RedactedTo: Franz, Damon
A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Douglas, 
Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" 
(merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Re-DEC data request

|Redac |
Thank you for putting this together. I had requested that PG&E provide a list of the items 
in the spreadsheet that it could provide by March 17th and which items it could not. For 
the items it could not provide, you were to provide an explanation of why you could not 
complete the request in that time frame, and an estimate of how long it would take to 
complete. Could you please provide this? It looks like you have explanations of why the 
data request is difficult, but not the timeframes and what you can't finish by March 17th.

Thanks,
Amy

• Planning

amv.bakerCacpi ov
http://www.cpucxa.gov/renewables

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 3:11 PM 
To: Baker, Amy C.; Franz, Damon A.
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Douglas, Paul; Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" 
Subject: RE: Re-DEC data request

Amy:

Attached is PG&E's initial response to this data request. As we discussed, PG&E
has documented our concerns regarding various aspects of the request. Specifically, we discuss the
following issues:

- Confidentiality and Security

- Ambiguity

- Burdens of Assembling The Data
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- Duplication Of Other Energy Division Data Requests

- Relevance and Value of This Data

We look forward to participating in a conference call with the other lOUs/CPUC/B&V, once you have 
had a chance to digest our response.

Thanks,

Redacte
d.

From: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2010 9:24 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Douglas, Paul; Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"; Franz, Damon A. 
Subject: Re-DEC data request

Meredith,
Energy Division is requesting information that will support staff efforts to facilitate the 
Renewable Distributed Energy Collaborative (Re-DEC). Attached you will find a document 
with instructions. Responses to this data request are due no later than COB Friday, February 
19, 2010.

Best,
Amy Baker

Amy Baker, Analyst
Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415.703.1691 
amv.bakerCCcpi ov
http://www.cpucxa.gov/renewables
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